
Revival continues in Malawi… 
THANK YOU  to all of our Partners In Missions.  Your faithful giving 
each month helps facilitate the Apostolic Revival that is sweeping 
across Malawi.  The Oneness message is being preached in every 
corner of our nation, to University students, to villages, and in our 
cities!  Backsliders are coming home, new converts being discipled 
and many Muslims embracing the Truth!   

Members of 
Machinga UPC 

receiving new Bibles 
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Campus Ministries 
Malawi meetings in 
Lilongwe.               

Thank you SFC for 
helping us get to 
Church during 
rainy season! Caleb, our 15 year old 

son teaching the Word!

     Joyous praise!

Malawi’s beautiful               
children!



Apostolic Bible College 
The first class of 2017 has completed 
their Certificate Level of GATS 
training.  

30 new graduates will enter the 
harvest fields of Malawi. 

Nothing is greater than Equipping & 
Engaging laborers for the Harvest!   

40 Pastor’s wives from Malawi & 
Mozambique attended a special two 
week Training Seminar in Blantyre!                      New Church building in Chileka!  Thank 

you Bro. Saul Flores for your sacrificial 
giving!
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NEW CHURCH IN MALAWI’S 
CAPITOL CITY OF LILONGWE 
ALMOST FINISHED…

 _____________________ 
Thank you to Living Hope UPC of 
Williamsport, Pa - Pastored by Roger & 
Vickie Betterley.  


